
Re: CWL Jonesboro- PPSR 2019-2020

Whitney,

City of Jonesboro’s Dec 2020 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and deemed complete and
compliant according to the repor�ng requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).

Thank you for your �mely submi�al. If you have any ques�ons or concerns on this ma�er, please feel free to contact me.

Kindly,

Adam Yates | State Pretreatment Coordinator
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Li�le Rock, AR 72118
t: (501) 682-0617 | e: yates@adeq.state.ar.us 

From: Whitney Young <wyoung@jonesborocwl.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 3:23 PM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Cc: Jake Rice; Adam Saulsbury; Jay Earley; Jody Gibson 
Subject: CWL Jonesboro- PPSR 2019-2020
 
Adam, 
Please see the a�ached le�er and documenta�on for our 2019-2020 Annual Pretreatment Status Report.   If more
informa�on is required, please let me know. 
Thank you,
 
Whitney Young
Laboratory Supervisor
City Water & Light
Jonesboro, AR
(office) 870.930.3389
 

This electronic mail transmission may contain confiden�al or privileged informa�on. If you believe that you have received this message
in error, please no�fy the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.

Yates, Adam
Thu 4/29/2021 10:04 AM

To:Whitney Young <wyoung@jonesborocwl.org>;

Cc:Jake Rice <jrice@jonesborocwl.org>; Adam Saulsbury <asaulsbury@jonesborocwl.org>; Jay Earley <jearley@jonesborocwl.org>; Jody
Gibson <jgibson@jonesborocwl.org>; McWilliams, Carrie <mcwilliamsc2@adeq.state.ar.us>; Healey, Richard
<HEALEYR@adeq.state.ar.us>; Ramsey, David <RAMSEY@adeq.state.ar.us>; Allen-Daniel, Leslie <ALLEN-DANIEL@adeq.state.ar.us>;

mailto:yates@adeq.state.ar.us

















